
 

Children’s Sunday School Tour  

After worship today, all Sunday School Children and their families are invited to meet 

in the Sunday School Room and take a tour of the many blessed rooms supporting our 

church’s activities. Built in 1840, Leacock Church has been the welcoming home to 

caring families of God following Christ in their spiritual journey 

Afterwards, there will be Pizza, refreshments, and brownies! 

 

This evening we are privileged to have the Pequea Valley High School Chamber 

Singers, under the direction of Nathan Bankert, coming to present a concert at Old 

Leacock at 7:00 p.m. This talented group will lead us in singing an opening and 

closing hymn and then sing their beautiful and inspiring music. Come and be blessed. 
 

The Mission Committee will be collecting the annual Pentecost Offering for the next 3 

Sundays in May. There are special Pentecost envelopes in the pews that you may use or 

you may just use a plain white envelope and mark it "Pentecost" and drop it in the 

offering plate.  40% of all the money collected will stay here at Leacock to use for a 

mission project. 
 

Sunday May 29 is open for Sanctuary Flowers in memory of or in honor of someone 

or a special occasion, please call the office 717-687-6619 
 

The Deacons will meet today at 10:45 in the Library. 

 

The Prayer Shawl Knitters meet tomorrow May 16th at 9:30 in the Library.  
 


